
To: International Students 
 

Announcement of the Party for 
International Students ！ 

 
We are pleased to inform you that the party for the international 
students will be held as outlined below.  Let’s enjoy the party with us!  
 

Date: December 21, 2011 (Wednesday)   
          6.00 P.M. – 8.00 P. M. 
Place: Memorial Hall of Faculty of Engineering  
           （Kurokami South Campus） 
Fee: Free♪ 

 
* Please pick up a name card before taking part in 

the party at the International Student Office or 
the students office of the School of Medicine or 
the School of Pharmacy! 

 
 

   For further inquiries, please contact:   
International Student Office 

               TEL: 096-342-2133 
 
 
   
  
   
   
 

＊ We will welcome your performance at 
the party! If you have some plans about 
performance, please contact the 
International Student Office! 


